
 

 

 

 

Reception Newsletter: 4.9.20 

We have reached the end of the first week in Reception and it has flown by. 

Our week has been divided into many activities but in particular helping 

children to settle and be familiar with their surroundings. We take great care 

of your child and their happiness at school is a key focus for us. We are 

delighted at how well the children are settling in and how they have such a 

positive attitude to their lunch. 

Don’t forget they swap over next week with the current afternoon children 

attending in the morning and staying for their lunch. 

8.40-8.50 (A-K) 8.50-9.00 (L-Z). Morning drop off is at the bottom of the 

ramp outside reception classrooms and pick up is outside the main front office 

building.  Children will be led out in groups and passed to an adult from 11.50- 

12.00 (A-K) 12.00-12.10 ( L-Z). 

1.00-1.10 (A-K) 1.10-1.20 (L-Z) for afternoon drop off. This is at the 

main front office entrance. Pick up at 3.00-3.10 (A-K) 3.10-3.20(L-Z) from the 

bottom of the ramp outside reception classrooms. Please be aware there is a 

one way system in school and to stay safe please ensure you are socially 

distanced.  

If you are unclear about any of the above arrangements please ring school 

or ask a member of staff.  

 

 

P.E will commence next 

week. 

In the area of learning 

‘Health and Self-Care’ the 

expectation is that your 

child becomes able to 

dress and undress 

independently. 

We would like them to feel 

successful and proud of 

their efforts. We suggest 

that you avoid laces and 

teach your child how to 

fasten buttons by 

themselves for example.  

 

We have been learning our new handwashing song. Get your child to teach it to you at home this 

weekend and make it a family song. 

‘This is the way we wash our hands, 

Wash our hands wash our hands, 

This is the way we wash our hands 

and don’t forget your thumbs 

 

The children have been wonderful at lunchtimes. 

They are so polite and sensible. You would be very 

proud of them. We are looking forward to trying 

out lunches with the rest of the cohort next week. 

In the meantime if you would like to spend some 

time preparing your child the menus will be on the 

School’s Website.  

 


